
 

Indian Institute of Management Mumbai 
(Ministry of Education, Govt. of India) 

 

Notification to Advt. No. Admn/Rectt/2024/27 dated 11.05.2024 

 

With reference to the IIM Mumbai advertisement mentioned above, the date of walk-in 

interview is re-scheduled to 17.05.2024 at 1000 hr to 1130 Hrs only. 

 

 

 

 

                -Sd-  

Date : 15.05.2024      Chief Administrative Officer 
 


